
We recently redesigned the WFCU
website! We are excited to bring
you a more modern and improved
user experience with enhanced
features. Visit www.wfcu.com if
you haven’t already. 

We also launched a new mobile
app!

Search the app store
for Westminster FCU,
look for the our logo &
download the app*.

HARVEY G. MORRIS, CHAIRMAN
MEGAN K. THOMAS, PRESIDENT 
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EXCITING NEWS: Website & Mobile APP Updates
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*Data carrier rates may apply

The Card Control App that most of you are accustomed to using to turn on and off your debit
cards will be discontinued. ALL the great features will be added directly into the new mobile
app!

While the date is still being determined, this change will take place before the end of 2023.
When the change goes into effect, you will be notified directly through the Card Control app.
Members will be directed to the Westminster FCU app to continue using card controls.

Action required: Card Control App users will have to re-enroll in alerts, as previously set-up
alerts will not carry over to the new app. If you have any questions, please feel free to call us
at 303.427.6466. 

UPCOMING CHANGES: Card Control App 

The Board of Directors declared dividends for the 3rd quarter of 2023. The rate paid on
share savings was 0.05% APY*, checking accounts was at 0.03% APY* and Money Market
Accounts paying as high as 2.00% APY*.

Dividends are calculated on the average daily balance and paid on the last day of the
quarter. Your account must be open at the end of the quarter to receive dividends. Rates
may (#7069) change so please check our website for the latest rates.

Dividends Declared

*Annual Percentage Yield

http://www.wfcu.com/


Did you know… we monitor your debit card 24/7/365? If the system notices unusual
activity, you will receive a phone call. They will not ask you for your card number, they will
tell you what it is. The call will come from phone number 877.253.8964.

Don't forget: If you are traveling outside the U.S. be sure to let us know where and when or
your debit card will not work. 

Find Your Account Number & Win

Did you know… you can control your ATM/Debit card with our app.
Stop fraud and protect your account.

Did you know… you can sign up for ‘Account Alerts’ on both Internet
& Mobile banking? Set thresholds on your account and be emailed
or texted when any account activity occurs. (#803)

Hidden in this newsletter are three (3) account numbers. Find yours by Oct. 31st and
win $25. Call 303.427.6466 or email Bmedina@wfcu.com.

Holiday Branch Closures:
Columbus Day/Indigenous Peoples’ Day | October 9th
Thanksgiving Day | November 23rd & Closed November 24th 
Christmas Day | December 25th
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WFCU is a proud sponsor of the City of Westminster’s 2023
‘Boo at the View’ trunk-or-treat at West View Recreation Center.

Join us on October 28th, from 3-6 p.m.

Enjoy crafts, candy, hayrides, games, & more! Come visit our table
for candy & prizes. We can’t wait to see your costumes!

Boo at the View
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Santa is Coming to WFCU! 
Santa Claus is excited to visit Westminster FCU families, staff, & kids of
all ages! Join us on December 15th from 3:00-5:00pm for light
refreshments and a visit & photograph* with Santa! 

Vaccinated furry family-members are welcome provided they are
friendly to Santa and are comfortable around people/other animals*.  
Westminster Community Members & shared branching members are
also welcome. Goodie bags will be provided while supplies last.
(#40001754)

*Dogs & cats only please. Bringing your own camera is encouraged.

mailto:Bmedina@wfcu.com

